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EU statement on developments in the former Yugoslav 
Republic of Macedonia 

 

The European Union welcome the commitment to an agreement by the four main 

political parties in the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia following the 

constructive negotiations in Skopje on 14 and 15 July.  

This agreement builds on the 2 June accord. After several months of facilitated 

dialogue, we welcome the political leaders' strong commitment to Euro-Atlantic 

integration and the European perspective. This is an important step in overcoming 

the current crisis and towards addressing key challenges facing the country. Political 

leaders in the country must now swiftly implement the agreement in good faith. We 

stand ready to work with all parties to ensure the full implementation of all aspects of 

these commitments, including the Commission's urgent reform recommendations on 

systemic rule of law issues. 

The Candidate Countries MONTENEGRO*, ICELAND+ and ALBANIA*, the Country of the Stabilisation and 
Association Process and Potential Candidate BOSNIA and HERZEGOVINA, and the EFTA country NORWAY, 
member of the European Economic Area, as well as UKRAINE and the REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA align 
themselves with this statement. 
 
* Montenegro, Serbia and Albania continue to be part of the Stabilisation and Association Process. 

+ Iceland continues to be a member of the EFTA and of the European Economic Area. 
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